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CHAPTER 3.2:  HPV

Responsible. Sweden (J. Dillner), and overall responsible Prof. Schenck

Participants:  Italy (Dr. Ronco), Finland (Dr. Anttila), France-Strasbourg (Dr. Baldauf), Belgium (Dr. Arbyn) and Switzerland (Dr. Tötsch). 


Aim

This part of the guidelines is one of the most challenging ones, as this area has developed rapidly since the previous EC guidelines were published in 1993. Since the timelines to produce the work are rapid for such an advanced task, Prof. Dillner intends to appoint a managing secretary that assists the working group and ensures that progress is made. 

Staff involved

Dr. Philip Davies has acted as managing secretary for the working group of the UK Office of Health Technology Assessment when they published guidelines on use of HPV testing some years ago. There are also 2 external experts whose input Prof. Dillner would like to request (in return for ordinary co-authorship credit), Professor Jack Cuzick and Professor Chris Meijer. 

Content

· The content of the chapter 3.2 will be organised as follows: 

· Introduction to HPV 

· HPV tests: Principles and laboratory practises. Quality control criteria. (More detailed principles to be elaborated in an Appendix). 

· Use of HPV testing in Primary Screening 

· Use of HPV testing in HPV triaging of equivocal smears 

· Use of HPV testing in follow-up post treatment of CIN 

· Impact of HPV vaccination on design of cervical screening programs

· Recommendations for practise 

· Recommendations for future research

Time schedule

January 2003:
Prof. Dillner will produce a first draft/skeleton of the chapter and then assign to specific members of the working group to assist in their revision. The intention is then that Dr. Davies will assist the group with providing background materials, merging drafts, keeping timelines etc. 

March 2003:
The HPV working group will have a meeting in Malmö, possibly immediately before or immediately after the epidemiology working group meeting in Copenhagen in March. The intention is to have the first version of the guidelines drafted before the first meeting of the working group. When the group then meets in person, we can discuss and identify areas that need to be improved to the second version. 

April 2003:  The second version will then be presented to the Editorial Board and Coordination Centre.

